
NOTICE OF  
PUBLIC HEARING  

 
 
PUBLIC HEARING:  
 
The West Babylon Union Free School District will hold a public hearing 
on Monday, February 10, 2025 pursuant to NYS Education Law 402-a 
for the purpose of discussing the proposed consolidation of five 
elementary schools into four elementary schools together with the 
closing/repurposing  of the Forest Avenue  Elementary School as 
recommended in the Districts Long Range Planning Committee report 
which is available on the Districts website.   
 
The hearing will be held in the PAC Auditorium at the West Babylon 
Senior High School, located at 500 Great East Neck Road, West Babylon, 
at 5:00 p.m. Dr. Yiendhy Farrelly, the Superintendent of Schools, will be 
conducting the hearing. 
 
This Public Hearing will be streamed live, for viewing purposes only, via 
the West Babylon School District YouTube channel.  Access is available 
through the district website at www.wbschools.org. 
 
 
Jailin M. Parada, District Clerk 
West Babylon School District 
631-376-7008 
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